
 

 

 

Notice No: SCIS\2018-2019\Aug\06                            

Date : 25th August’18 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
                 Children of Tiny Tots, Foundation and Preparatory (Both morning 
and afternoon batches) will have holiday on 29th , 30th  and 31st August,2018 
on account of dress rehearsal, Primary Annual Day and Secondary Annual 
Day respectively. Normal classes will resume for the Pre-primary section 
from 3rd of September, 2018. 

 

By order  

Management 

           


